
From: nwpassage1@aol.com [mailto:nwpassage1@aol.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2014 9:57 AM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Buffalo River 

 

Please count me as opposing any Swine operations at all in the Buffalo river watershed. Damage by 

swine operations to this awe inspiring, soul nurturing bit of natural wonder should be forever forbidden. 

The existing C@H swine operation places profits of a few immoral locals over the ruin of Gods work and 

its enjoyment by millions . The fact that they would fertilize fields adjacent to the local school with tons of 

hog manure shows the nature of the C@H folks and what they think about social responsibility.     Jim 

Norwood-  West Fork, Arkansas 

 

mailto:C@H
mailto:C@H

